
 

 
2860 S. River Road, Suite 340 • Des Plaines, IL 60018 • T: 847.783.4825 

steelalliance.com 

 
 

October 30, 2024 

 

Dear NASA Member-Owners, 

We are pleased to announce the addition of Nucor Steel as our newest Preferred Metals 

Supplier effective January 1, 2025.  The product portfolio will include their 6 Flat Rolled, 3 

Plate, and 8 Merchant Bar Mills. 

 

They have made a very strong commitment to supporting NASA and our mutual desire to grow 

our volume together along with adding new Members.  It is critical that we support Nucor Steel 

to make these programs successful.   

 

We have never had such an expansive Metals supply base inside of NASA.  The depth and 

breadth of product and geography will allow us to continue to grow NASA with the support of 

our Suppliers.  It is truly an exciting time! 

 

Adding Nucor Steel as a Preferred Supplier gives us a tremendous opportunity to purchase 

close to 100% of our material internally.  It is not about moving tons from one NASA Supplier 

to another, rather that we move tons from non-NASA Suppliers to NASA Suppliers.  It is 

extremely important that we are purposeful in this effort.  This additional supply along with 

continued support from our current Suppliers will allow us to continue to strengthen our 

Community. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to Deana Lecy or me to discuss. 

 

Thanks for your support, 

 

Michael Wagner  
President 
North American Steel Alliance 


